

TOWN OF ELIZABETH

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

TO: Main Street Board of Directors

FROM: Alexandra Cramer, Planner/Project Manager

DATE: January 13, 2025

SUBJECT: Officer Elections

SUMMARY

Per the MSBOD Bylaws, officer elections are to be held the first meeting of each year. The President position shall run meetings. The Vice President shall run meetings in the absence of the President and shall assume the position of President in the instance that the President's seat is vacated or is removed.

RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends the Main Street Board nominate and elect a President and Vice President for 2025.

ATTACHMENT(S)

N/A